
 

 

 

 

Russell Breweries Inc. Announces Resignation of Directors 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

VANCOUVER, Canada – February 05, 2018 – Russell Breweries Inc.  (NEX: RB.H) (the "Company") 
advises that Sanjeev Parsad and Alnesh Mohan have resigned as Directors of the Company, effective  
February 02, 2018.   
 
The Company wishes to thank Sanjeev and Alnesh for their contribution and service over the past three 
years, and wishes them well in their future endeavours. 
 
  
Additional Information 

Russell Breweries Inc. is a public company trading on the NEX board of the TSX Venture Exchange under 

the symbol "RB.H". 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Benjamin Li Yu | CEO 

Russell Breweries Inc. 

Tel: 604.599.1190 

benjamin.yu@russellbeer.com 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 

Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


